COMMUNICATION C116
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 7:35 PM

To: Nadia Tasevski

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Ward 3
Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: [External] Proposed Weston & Major Mackenzie development

Hi Nadia,

Thank you for your email. | completely agree with all your comments. | will NOT be supporting this development in its
current form. | will forward your concerns to our city planners for their consideration.

Sincerely,
Rosanna

Rosanna DeFrancesca
905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@yvaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

Wl VAUGHAN

To subscribe to my E-Newsletter click here.

From: Nadia Tasevski

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 2:21 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Proposed Weston & Major Mackenzie development

Rosanne, short of typing out, on my iPhone, my comments, findings and concerns regarding the proposed subject
project, | have attached my hand written comments. Please share these with everyone concerned. Needless to say | find
this proposal very disturbing and see it as the beginning of the destruction of this area and our lifestyles. Approving this
development will be the beginning of the end. It will be an introduction to an American style ghetto, a Woodbridge
Regent Park. A point of no return and a time of great regret.
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Sent from N. Tasevski



